Karen Chafe

From: Elaine Henley

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 9:28 AM

To: Andrea Roberts; Ann-Marie Cashin; Ashley Murray; Dave Wadden; Jason Sinyard; Karen Chafe; Ken

O'Brien; Lindsay Lyghtle Brushett; Planning

Subject: Julieann Place

Good Morning:

I received a call from wishing to register his opposition to this application. He feels that it should remain as a quiet residential area and that this could result in further commercial growth. He is also concerned that the number of clients per day may eventually increase.

Elaine

Elaine Henley

Elaine Henley City Clerk t. 576-8202 c. 691-0451

Disclaimer: This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information intended only for the individual(s) addressed in the message. If you are not the intended recipient, any other distribution, copying, or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately by return email and delete the original message.

Any correspondence with employees, agents, or elected officials of the City of St. John's may be subject to disclosure under the provisions of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015, S.N.L. 2015, c.A-1.2.